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  Medicaid Letter L 25-12           
Although providers should have received this information directly, the Medicaid guidance 
below is being sent to all MIHP Providers as an assurance: 

Attached for your information is letter L 25-12, dated March 25, 2025. 

L 25-12 - Community Health Worker (CHW)/Community Health Representative (CHR) 
Services 

This letter was sent to Dental Health Plans (DHPs), Integrated Care Organizations (ICOs), 
Practitioners, Hospitals, Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs), Rural Health Clinics 
(RHCs), Tribal Health Centers (THCs), Local Health Departments (LHDs), Maternal Infant 
Health Program (MIHP) Providers, Prepaid Inpatient Health Plans (PIHP), Dentists. 

 Medicaid Letters can be accessed here on the MDHHS website. 

 Numbered Letter L 25-12-CHW.pdf 

Thank you, 

MDHHS Maternal Infant Health Program 

   

 

Our communication for the Maternal Infant Health Program has been streamlined to a 
single email address and phone number. Please forward all email to 

MIHP@michigan.gov.  For further assistance, contact the state office @ 1-833-MI4-MIHP 
(1-833-644-6447). Thank you. 
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